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Lodi Elementary School and OSC 
Hello everyone!  
 
I hope you all had a great January and are ready to attack February.  In this edition of the 
newsletter, we are going to be providing you with updates on how the transition to 
blended learning is going as well as some reminders for our all-virtual kids.  
 
Blended Reminders 

 Thank you to everyone who is taking the time to fill out the health screeners each day 
before your child arrives at school!  We know that it takes a little time, but we feel 
that they are an important part of our mitigation strategy.  We use the same links 
each day so feel free to bookmark them! The screeners can also be found on our 
school’s website and here: Morning & Afternoon 

 The kids are doing a great job wearing their masks in the building.  Remember that 
they should be washed daily.  If you need a spare or two to allow for washing and 
wearing, check in with the office. 

 Please note that our drop-off times are 7:45-8:00am for the morning crew and 12:15-
12:30pm for the afternoon bunch.  Please do not drop your child off any earlier than 
this time; there is not adult supervision outside, and students are not permitted to 
enter the building until 7:45/12:15. 

 If your child arrives late to school or if you are picking them early, please use the main 
office doors.  The other doors are locked and are not supervised outside of the drop-
off window. 

 Thank you for sharing your kids with us!  Our staff is thrilled to see them in the 
building! 

 
Virtual Reminders 

 Our next supply pick-up for all-virtual learners is Wednesday, February 24, from 2-
6pm. 

 Kids are doing a great job of keeping their cameras on during Google meets and 
turning in evidence of their learning.  Keep up the good work! 

 Thank you for all that you are doing at home to make virtual learning possible and for 
sharing your kids with us!  
 

If you have any questions about the transition, feedback, or would like to connect feel 

free to email me at pisanmi@lodischoolswi.org or call at (608)592-3842 ext 2102. 

 

~Mr. Pisani, LES/OSC Principal 

Important 

Announcements 

 
Scholastic online 
Book Fair 
February 15-28 
 
OSC Enrollment 
February 15-March 
15; information 
coming soon! 
 
Supply Pick-up for 
all-virtual learners 
February 24, 2-6pm 
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February 

 

Scholastic online 
Book Fair 
February 15-28 

 
February 15-
March 15 
OSC Enrollment; 
information 
coming out soon! 
 
February 24 
Supply pick-up 
for all-virtual 
students, 2-6pm 
 
OSC Board 
meeting, 6:30pm 
 
March 24 
Supply pick-up 
for all-virtual 
students, 2-6pm 
 
OSC Board 
meeting, 6:30pm 
 
March 29-April 2 
Spring Break! 
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Shutter Space 

  

In-person learning! 
 


